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Danielle R. Taber

From: Laura L. Malone

Sent: Friday, October 03, 2014 5:24 PM

To: Danielle R. Taber

Subject: FW: FS Reports

Attachments: WVBA WQARF Site FS Reports; WVBA WQARF Site FS Reports

Please add this email and the attached emails to the website. Thanks 

 

Laura 

 

 

From: Kimball III, David P. [mailto:DPK@gknet.com]  

Sent: Thursday, August 28, 2014 4:37 PM 

To: Laura L. Malone 
Subject: FS Reports 

 

Laura, 

 

It now has been more than 6 (six) weeks since the FS Reports for the WVBA WQARF Site were submitted to ADEQ.  Could 

you please advise RID on the process ADEQ is following and the expected timetable to make the “administrative 

completeness” determination on the FS Report as provided in ADEQ’s FS review process? 

 

Thanks, 

Dave 

 

 
2575 E. Camelback Road, Suite 1100 

Phoenix, Arizona 85016-9225 
602-530-8000 | www.gknet.com  

David P. Kimball III

Attorney Profile  
dpk@gknet.com 
602-530-8221 

 

 

This message and any of the attached documents contain information from the law firm of Gallagher & Kennedy, P.A. that may be 

confidential and/or privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you may not read, copy, distribute, or use this information, and no 

privilege has been waived by your inadvertent receipt. If you have received this transmission in error, please notify the sender by reply 

e-mail and then delete this message. Thank you.  
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